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The Department of State condemns today’s deadly attack on a bus heading
towards a Coptic Christian monastery in Upper Egypt. We extend our
condolences to the families of these innocent victims. We remain steadfast in
our support of Egypt’s efforts to combat terrorism and violence against
religious communities.
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